
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho.  

While some projects like Pebble Mine in Alaska should never be permitted, this is an example of a 

project that is well-engineered to world-class standards, will provide minerals critical to the battery 

economy and will leave the site cleaner than it is now. 

As an environmentalist, this is a project that I support.  

Regards,  

Andy 

Andrew Jung 


